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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
TO:  Bidders 
 
FROM: Alfred A. Barbato-Director of Purchasing 
 
RE: Mechanical Improvements at 6075 Judd Road-Bid Ref #2230 
 
DATE:  October 20, 2023 
 
Please be advised that the above-mentioned bid has been rejected. Due to the lowest responsible bid 
exceeding the $50,000.00 limit under WICKS reform 2008, the single contract must be separated into two 
contracts for mechanical and electrical work.  The project will be re-bid with separate contracts for 
mechanical and electrical work under bid reference 2244.  
 
Thank you  
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